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EDITORS DESK 

Vicki Bruno 

Dear Residents, Family and Friends, 

I hope you are enjoying some of the new activities like our animal 
tracking, putt-putt pool and our new added crafts. I have to say, I 
love the increased participation and am always open to new ideas! 
So, thank you all!  

This is an important announcement. You are currently without a 
resident council president since the past president moved. The 
purpose of the resident council is for all residents to have a voice, 
without any staff present unless invited. Residents are free to 
make suggestions or air complaints and the president brings any 
issues or suggestions to management’s attention. If there are any 
of you interested in either serving as president or know of a 
resident that you believe would represent you, bring it to our 
attention and we will equip you with all you need to call your next 
meeting.  

Starting February 9th, we will be having church services with 
Pastor Hezekiah Blackwell and a new game, “Cupids Quest” where 
everyone wins a nice prize. Let’s all have a great month and I 
hopeto see you during the various activities. 

Vicki Bruno 

Activity Coordinator 
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JANUARY IN REVIEW 

We 
made 2025 Vision Boards. (Above) Tracked 
wild animals. (Below) 
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And we made and filled cute little Valentine’s 
Day Buckets! 

 

We also played putt-putt pool, lots of Bingo, 
had Bible Study, exercised and had an auction.
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RESIDENT OF THE MONTH 

 

The employees voted Deanne as this month’s featured 
resident. Deanne requested that I take a picture of her son 
instead of her. Deanne is very artistic and the proud 
mother of Lance Corporal Ashton. He is 22 years old and 
enlisted in the United States Marine Corps right out of 
High School. Deanne looks forward to the times when he 
is on leave from where he is stationed in California and 
spends his leave visiting her. Deanne has every reason to 
be proud of herself and this young man. Thank you, 
Ashton, for your service!  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Tuesday, 2/4 - Cupids Quest Game 

Everybody participating wins 

Thursday, 2/6 Make a Suncatcher 

Sunday, 2/9 Super Bowl Taco Bar 

                           1st Church Service with Pastor 

                            Hezekiah Walker 

Monday, 2/10 Happy Birthday Kenny 

Wednesday, 2/12 Cookie Decorating 

Thursday, 2/13 Heart Decorating 

Friday, 2/14 Happy Birthday ZoeAnn 

                          Happy Vantine’s Day 

Friday, 2/28 St. Patty’s Peril Game 

Everybody participating wins 
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